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March 30, 2020  

 

Dear Clinicians: 

 

In the current state of the global pandemic, Stokes serves a critical role in caring for not only 
those directly impacted by COVID-19 but also maintaining the services and continuity of care that 
our clients and patients deserve. 

WE ARE HERE FOR YOU. You may experience some delays on hold due to a shortage of call center 
employees, however outside of this we remain unaffected. At this time, we are not experiencing 
any chemical shortages as a result of COVID-19 and are not limiting quantities available for 
purchase. As always, we encourage you to utilize our 24/7 online system, iFill for the fastest 
service.  

HOSPITAL ORDERS:  
https://v2.myifill.com 
Call 888-508-5032 

Protecting the health and wellbeing of our team, our shared clients and patients, and the 
community is, as always, our priority. We have implemented numerous processes and protocols to 
prevent the spread of COVID-19, while remaining open.  

In these unprecedented situations, together we can help support our healthcare community and 
continue to provide our patients with their needed care. Please let us know if there is anything we 
can do to help. 

 

Sincerely,  

Michael Tursi 
Owner/President 
Stokes Healthcare 
mtursi@stokeshealthcare.com 
 


